□Urgent □Return receipt □Expand Group □Restricted □Prevent Copy	
From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject:	2024-01-17 星期三 14:38:09 Ying Yeung MO/PLAND <yymo@pland.gov.hk> tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> A/YL-KTS/974</tpbpd@pland.gov.hk></yymo@pland.gov.hk>
Dear Mr. Mo  In order to address the comments of the CE/MN, DSD and Director of Fire Services, we write to request to defer the subject application for the consideration of the Town Planning Board for a period	
of 2 months. Thank you.  Best regards,	

Patrick Tsui